
Cary Skin Center Pinehurst Announces New PA
Associate

Shannon Craven, P.A.

Her experience and expertise will be a great
resource for the patients in Pinehurst

PINEHURST, NORTH CAROLINA, USA, March
5, 2018 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Cary Skin Center
is proud to announce the appointment of
Shannon Craven, PA-C as a Physician Assistant
for their office in Pinehurst, N.C. Mrs. Craven is
an experienced Dermatologic Physician Assistant
and is a professional with advanced education
and national certification.   

Shannon Craven joins Cary Skin Center with a
Master of Health Science Physician Assistant
studies at Mercer University, Atlanta, GA. and a
Masters of Biological Science at Clemson
University, Clemson, SC. She is a graduate of
Francis Marion University, Florence, SC.

Mrs. Craven has had experience as a Molecular
Research Associate at Greenwood Genetic
Center. She was also a teaching assistant at
Clemson University where she was an instructor
in a Science Inquiry Lab. 

Mrs. Craven is a member of the Society of
Dermatology Physician Assistants. Other
memberships include the American Academy of
Physician Assistants, Godsey-Matthews Society and the North Carolina Medical Society. 

“We are proud to have Shannon join our practice, Cary Skin Center Pinehurst,” said, Robert E. Clark,
MD, PhD, founder of Cary Skin Center, “Her experience and expertise will be a great resource for the
patients in Pinehurst and surrounding areas.”


We are proud to have
Shannon join our practice,
Cary Skin Center Pinehurst.”

Robert E. Clark, MD, PhD

Outside of work, Mrs. Craven enjoys spending time with her
husband and two children. Active in hiking, she has hiked the
Foothills Trail in South Carolina and hiked some 523 miles of
the Appalachian Trail.

Cary Skin Center has offices in Cary and Pinehurst, North
Carolina. Led by Robert E. Clark, MD, PhD and Timothy C.
Flynn, MD, Cary Skin Center is dedicated to the treatment of
skin cancer.  


About Cary Skin Center:

In 1998, Dr. Clark established the Cary Skin Center, a state-of-the-art outpatient surgical center
specializing in Mohs Micrographic Surgery for the removal of skin cancer. Dr. Flynn joined the Cary
Skin Center in 2001 and together they have successfully treated over 50,000 patients in the Triangle
and surrounding areas.
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Because Mohs surgery is a highly complex and sophisticated surgical method, it requires extensive
training.  Dr. Clark, Dr. Flynn, Dr. Ayli and Dr. Ingraffea completed 1-2 year intensive training
programs, including complex surgical cases and advanced reconstruction to become Fellows of the
American College of Mohs Surgery. In addition, they offer over 60 years of combined Mohs surgery
experience.

For more information contact:

Parker Eales 

Administrator 

Cary Skin Center 

919-303-4053 (office) 

www.caryskincenter.com
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